
Hunter Shifts 
Exec Council 
Membership 

System's Leaders 
Take Over Reins 
In Revised Set-up 

The personnel of the Oregon 
state system of higher educa- 
tion’s Executive council, which 
acts as an advisory and coordin- 

ating body to promote effective 
administration of the system, has 
been reorganized by Chancellor 
Frederick M. Hunter, who ap- 
points the members, the chancel- 
lor’s office announced here Mon- 

day. 
The executive council consists 

of the presidents and executive 
heads of the several institutions 
of the system, and meets eight 
times each year on the occasion 
of each meeting of the Oregon 
state board of higher education. 

Personnel 
Personnel of the council, as it 

has been reconstituted by Chan- 
cellor Hunter, is as follows: From 

the chancellor’s office: Frederick 

M. Hunter, chairman; Charles D. 

Byrne, secretary; Comptroller 
H. A. Bork, and Budget Officer 
R. L. Collins. 

Institutional heads, responsi- 
ble for the administration of the 

principal units of the system: 
President Donald M. Erb of the 

University of Oregon; F. A. Gil- 

fillan, dean of science and chair- 
man of the administrative coun- 

cil, representing the president’s 
office, Oregon State college; 
President C. A. Howard of Oregon 
College of Education; President 

Walter Bedford of Southern Ore- 

gon College of Education; Presi- 

dent Roben J. Maaske of Eastern 

Oregon College of Education; 
Dean R. B. Dillehunt and Asso- 

ciate Dean David D. W. Baird, 
both of the University of Oregon 
medical school. 

State-wide 
Dean-directors of state-wide 

functions: W. A. Schoenfeld, dean 

and director of the experimental 
station and federal cooperative 
extension division at Oregon 
State college; Dean Olof Larsell 
of the graduate division; E. L. 

Packard, dean of general re- 

search. 
Associate members, advisers to 

the chancellor or heads of major 
administrative units: W. A. Jen- 

sen, executive secretary of Ore- 

gon State college; Earl M. Pal- 

lets executive secretary and reg- 
istiar of the University of Ore- 

gon; E. B. Lemon, registrar, Ore- 

gon State college; J. Orville 

Lindstrom, business manager of 

University of Oregon; T. P. Cra- 

mer, business manager of Ore- 

gon State college; Ralf Couch, 
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Bug Grapevine 
Gathers Word 
Of ASUO Vote 

Infirmary patients received 
word of election returns by 
grapevine last night in as many 
moods and manners as there 
were candidates for positions. 
Three factions on the political 
front were represented in ward 

8, and predictions and prognosti- 
cations were as various, diversi- 

fied, and unfounded as a politi- 
cian’s campaign promises. 

Left out of the voting but sure 

in their own minds (until returns 
were made known) that their one 

and only choice was the victor, 
were: Elizabeth Walker, Frances 

Roth, Mary Failing, Lucille John- 

son, Ada Mae Jeppesen, Don 

Broderick, Stanley Brown, James 

Kurtz, Ralph Harlow, Bill Lyons, 
Dan Mercer, Jules Napier, Gor- 
don Jones, Morris Goldberg, and 
Ed Blumenthal. 

'Life' Expresses 
Thanks to Oregon 

Appreciation for cooperation 
of University staff members with 
staff photographers when a pic- 
ture story was made of Les 
Steers recently, was expressed 
in a letter received here Monday 
by George H. Godfrey, head of 
the University news bureau, from 
Wilson Hicks, managing editor 
of Life magazine. 

The magazine sent one of its 
most outstanding photographers, 
Hansel Mieth, here for three days. 
Miss Mieth, who is associate edi- 
tor of the publication, was ac- 

companied by her husband, Otto 

Hagel, whose work also appears 
exclusively in the weekly. 

More than 200 pictures of the 

Oregon athlete, who recently set 

a new world’s record in the high 
jump, were taken by the Life 
staff members. The material from 

the photographers will be gone 
over by the Life staff this week, 
and is expected to appear in an 

early issue, Mr. Hicks said. 

Sophomores 'Elect' 
Cloud President 

Officers of the Class of ’43 
were revealed last night by Bud 

Vandeneynde, outgoing president. 
They are: Pat Cloud, president; 

Frances Cox, vice-president; 
Mary Ellen Smith, secretary; and 

Spencer Weills, treasurer. 
Since only one set of candi- 

dates was nominated' for office, 
no elections were held. 

secretary of the medical school; 
Ellis Stebbins, "business manager 
and registrar at Oregon College 
of Education. 

————.—————^ 

Spring Sport Shoes 
Step in style this spring with 
a new pair of brown and 
white two-tone sport shoes. 
Dressy enough for any occa- 

sion. 
And for e a m pus 
wear, don't forget 
that you will find a 

large variety of all 
kinds of sport and 
campus s h o e s for 
spring. See them to- 

day at Powell and 
Edblom’s. 

Activities File Has 
List of Furniture 

Any time you need that "cer- 

tain” piece of furniture—perhaps 
a special costume or even a pub- 
lic address system, and are in the 

dark as to where it may be found, 

just call the activities office and 

through the use of their new 

properties file, they will tell you 

where it, or them, can be located. 

An innovation in the activities 

office, the property files, it was 

announced by Anita Simons, pro- 
gram manager, have been formu- 
lated to aid living organizations 
and other campus groups in var- 

ious productions which require 
“props.” 

Locations of various items, 
such as electrical equipment, cur- 

tains, orchestras, and costumes 
are included in the file. 

Chairman of this recent pro- 
ject is Nancy Riesch. On her 
committee are: Yvonne Torgler, 
Emma Verdurmen, Mary Bent- 

ley, Charlotte Swartz, Joan 

Goodrum, and Frank Lockwood. 

Geology Field Trip 
Due This Weekend 

The annual coast field trip of 
the general geology class is 
scheduled for this weekend. The 

group will visit the Cape Arago 
region below Marshfield, study- 
ing geological formations and 

collecting fossils. 

Anyone interested in geology 
may accompany the group, with 
each being responsible for his own 

transportation and accommoda- 
tions. Cars will leave Saturday 
noon and return Sunday evening. 

Persons outside the class who 
wish to go on the trip should con- 

tact Dr. Warren D. Smith in Con- 
don hall. 
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BA Men Will Air 
Job Applications 
On KOAC Tonight 

Two students and a professor 
will present a radio skit over 

KOAC tonight on the business 

hour which will show how job 
applications are made in large 

department stores. 

Professor N. H. Cornish of the 

BA school will be the personnel 
manager in the skit for the 

Blank Department store. Robert 

Kroessin will apply and be inter- 

viewed for work in the men's 

wear department. Marvin Elle, 
general manager for the skit, will 
discuss with the personnel man- 

ager the applicant’s qualifica- 
tions. 

The program starts at 7:30. 
The skit will be followed by BA 

graduate assistant T. M. Hoit’s 

weekly review of current business 
trends. 

June Old Oregon 
Will Devote Pages 
To Academic Life 

Summer and June edition for 

Old Oregon will be devoted en- 

tirely to the academic part of 

University life, according to its 

editor, Roy Vernstrom. 
To a great extent it will be pic- 

torial, stated Vernstrom, with 

pictures of the dean of each 

school and stories about the nine 

colleges on the campus. 
The two leading articles will be 

contributed by John MacGregor, 
’23, New York alum, on the his- 

tory of student union; and Dean 

Onthank, T3, dean of personnel, 
on the extent to which undergrad- 
uates earn their way through 
school. 

Concluding commencement and 

reunion stories will be found in 

this edition, Vernstrom said. 
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SPORTS ENSEMBLE 
in a Combination 
SLACK SUIT 
A complete sportsj 
wardrobe — made to 
match! Tailored shirt/ 
zippered slacks/ 
matching c 
shorts! Of f9o 
spun rayon. ^ # 

4-PIECE OUTFIT 
Striped shirt and shorts 
'of rayon French crepe! 
. Tailored 
slacks and 
skirt of ray- 
on poplin! 
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Senior Class 
Elects Officers 

Bob Keen Chosen 
President; Miss 
Glover, Secretary 

The senior class elected its per- 
manent class officers at a meet- 

ing last night. They are Bob 

Keen, president, and Majeane 
Glover, secretary. 

The following were named as a 

permanent executive board by the 

class: Lloyd Sullivan, John Cava- 

nagh, Bill Ehrman, Tige Payne, 
Grace Irwin, Barbara Pierce, and 

Betty Buchanan. 
According to Bob Keen, class 

president, the senior commence- 

ment dance will be June 6, prob- 
ably at Willamette Park. The 
chairman of the dance committee 
is Bill Ehrman. His assistants are 

Bette Norwood, Virginia James, 
and Lloyd Sullivan. 

It was decided that the balance 
of the senior bank account, $450, 
be donated as the senior class 

gift to the University, stated 
Keen. This money will be put to 

a definite purpose in the building 
of the student union building, 
and will be ararnged by the com- 

mittee: Wally White, chairman; 
John Cavanagh, Betty Buchanan, 
and Barbara Pierce. 

The class moved that each 

member donate a portion of his 

breakage fee toward a permanent 
class fund to be used for future 

reunions and undertakings of the 

class, Keen said. 
The commencement program 

was outlined to the class. 

CLASSIFIED ADS 
READER ADS 

Ten words minimum accepted. 
First insertion 2c per word. 
Subsequent insertions lc per word. 

DISPLAY ADS 
Flat rate 37c column inch. 
Frequency rate (entire term) : 

35c per column inch one time a week, 
34c per column inch twice or more a 
week. 

Ads will be taken over the telephone on 
a charge basis if the advertiser is a 
subscriber io the phone. 

Mailed advertisements must have suffi- 
cient remittance enclosed to cover 
definite number of insertions. 

Ads must be in Emerald business office 
no later than 6 p.m. prior to the day 
of insertion. 

•For Sale 
1939 Plymouth DeLuxe Business 

Coupe. Excellent condition. 
Low mileage. Will sacrifice for 
cash. Some trade. Phone 4263-J. 

• Miscellaneous 

© Sell Articles 

• Find Articles 

© Find Transportation 

USE THE 

Oregon H Emerald 
CLASSIFIEDS 

Phone 3300 354 


